Evaluation II

Part I

Read the text about the daily routines of a sportswoman and for questions 1 to 6 choose the correct answer.

The daily routines of a sportswoman



Janet is an athlete, and she wakes up at 4:30 am every weekday morning. She spends the first 30 minutes reading and then 15 minutes meditating. At 5:15 am Janet checks her email for only 30 minutes and then goes for her first run of the day. She runs for an hour and a half along the lake near her house. After running, Janet has a shower and then prepares breakfast, which is usually cereal and fruit. However, she occasionally has a less healthy breakfast.

She usually finishes breakfast at around 8 am. If it is a weekday, she always leaves the house at 8:20 and goes to training. Her training starts at 9 am, and she needs 30 minutes to drive to the gym. She trains for 3 hours with her team and then goes home for lunch. She always eats a very big and healthy lunch. As soon as she finishes lunch, she has a nap for one hour.

After her nap, she likes to go for a walk around the lake and look at nature. She sometimes reads or meditates at the lake in the afternoon. In the evening, during the week, she meets up with friends. Most of her friends are athletes too, so they have a lot to talk about.

She typically goes to bed at 9 pm because she prefers to be awake in the morning than at night. She sometimes falls asleep listening to music, but she never watches the television or reads anything on her tablet. She always makes sure her alarm is set and is almost always asleep by 9:45 pm.

1. What time does she finish checking her emails?

a.5:30 am. *b*.5:45 am. *c*.6:00 am.

MNC

2. How long does she run for in the morning?

a.45 minutes. *b*.60 minutes. *c*.90 minutes.

3. Janet _____ has a healthy breakfast.

a.always *b*.occasionally *c*.usually

4. How often does she meditate?

a.Once or twice a day. *b*.Once a day. *c*.Rarely.

5. What does Janet do to help her get to sleep?

a.listen to music *b*.read on her tablet *c*.watch TV

6. What is the last thing she does before going to sleep?

a.She reads. *b*.She sets her alarm. *c*.She checks the time.

Part II

A 1. Look at _____ men over there. Do you recognize them?

a.that *b*.those *c*.these

2. Where _

a.does your sister work? b.works your sister? c.does your sister works?

3. Which sentence is correct?

a.Do you go to bed early usually? *b*.Do you go to bed usually early? *c*.Do you usually go to bed early?

MNC

4. I love ____

*a.*your brother's new look. *b.*the new look of your brother. *c.*the new look's your brother.

5. These are _____.

a.my favourite shoes. *b*.my favourites shoes. *c*.my shoes favourite.

6. He _____ with his parents, he lives with his sister.

a.doesn't lives b.don't lives c.doesn't live

7. I go to the gym ____ Tuesdays and Thursdays.

a.at b.in c.on

8. _____ on weekends?

a.Do you work *b*.Are you working *c*.Are you work

9. Which sentence is correct?

a.Our teacher is often late. b.Our teacher often is late. c.Is often our teacher late? d.Often our teacher is late.

10. Which sentence is correct?

a.Never we eat fast food. *b*.We eat never fast food. *c*.We eat fast food never. *d*.We never eat fast food.

11. Which sentence is correct?

a.My father doesn't hardly ever watch football on TV. *b*.My father watches hardly ever football on TV. *c*.My father watches football on TV hardly ever. *d*.My father hardly ever watches football on TV.

12. Which sentence is correct?

a.Do often you go to the cinema? *b*.Do you often go to the cinema? *c*.Do you go often to the cinema? *d*.Do you go to the cinema often?

13. Which sentence is correct?

a.He usually doesn't go to bed late. *b*.He doesn't go to bed late usually. *c*.He doesn't usually go to bed late. *d*.Does he go usually late to bed?

14. Which sentence is correct?

a.Saturday, Sunday Monday are working days. *b*. Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday are working days. *c*.Friday is the first day of the week.

15. Which sentence is correct?

a.June, July, August are hot seasons. *b*. February is the longest month of the year. *c*. June, July, August are hot months.

16. Which sentence is correct?

a.We harvest in autumn.*b*. Summer is usually very cold.*c*. It never snows in winter.

17. Tom _____ to the radio.

a.never listens *b*.doesn't never listen *c*.never doesn't listen

18. He _____ to classes.

a.doesn't always go *b*.always doesn't go *c*.doesn't go always

1. Some of these words are wrong. Correct them or write "ok" if they are right.

1. sheeps 2. scissor 3. children 4. persons 5. tomatos 6.

NC



2. Write <u>is</u> or <u>are</u>.

1. He a very nice person. 2. This pair of scissors brand new. 3. My trousers on the bed. 4. There five people on the bus. 5. Your jeans blue. 6. Maybe your pyjamas in the drawer. 7. Mice very annoying in a house. 8. There lots of fish in the pond. 9. The police officer outside the police station. 10. This sheep only two days old.

Part III





A Match the words and pictures showing different jobs.



Which job(s) help people?

Which job(s) can you do at home?

Which job(s) make a lot of money?

